
Cocco Candy Rolling Candy Recall Oct. 5, 2023

Oct. 5: The U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) and the
importer/distributor announced a recall of Cocco Candy Rolling Candy due to a potential
choking hazard from the candy’s roller ball.

Products affected:

● Cocco Candy Strawberry Flavored Rolling Candy
○ Unit Barcode: 8683363414008 Display Barcode: 8683363414367 Carton

Barcode: 8683363414176
● Cocco Candy T. Fruitti Flavored Rolling Candy

○ Unit Barcode:8683363414015 Display Barcode: 8683363414367 Carton
Barcode: 8683363414176

● Cocco Candy Cola Flavored Rolling Candy (Version 1 and 2)
○ Unit Barcode: 8683363414022 Display Barcode: 8683363414367 Carton

Barcode: 8683363414176

https://www.kgrcandies.com/recall-press-release


What to do if you have the product(s): Stop using the product and take the candy
away from children. To get a refund contact KGR Distribution Corp. via phone at (888)
802-8823, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. ET Monday – Friday, email at Recall@kgrdistribution.com or
online at www.kgrcandies.com. You’ll receive a refund or $2.50 or amount of purchase
through PayPal, Zelle, or a check if you request. For more info, visit
www.kgrcandies.com/recall.

https://www.kgrcandies.com/
https://www.kgrcandies.com/recall

